
  
 

  

Catoctin District's School Enrollment Survey 
 

 

  

Dear Catoctin Residents, 
 

The Board of Supervisors is starting this year's budget discussions with LCPS 
on February 8. Based on what LCPS has told us so far, they predict their 
enrollment will rise by over 4,300 students next year. 
 

That surprised me, given how 2020 went! So I've created a survey for families 
in Loudoun (and especially in Catoctin) to ask what you're planning to do, and 
to get your thoughts on LCPS's operations and their budget. 
 

This survey was made and sent entirely by my office. It is not a Loudoun 
County Government survey, nor an LCPS survey. It is my effort as a 
Supervisor to learn how Loudoun families are responding to this year's school 
situation, and find ways that I can help. 
 

We'll plan to use the survey results to help us ask important questions of LCPS 
at our joint budget meeting on February 8. If you have specific questions that 
you think we should ask, I've included space at the end of the survey so you 
can share those with us. We'd love to know what you think. 

 

 

  

Take the Survey  

  

 

 

  

Sincerely, 
 

Supervisor Caleb A. Kershner 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GM0HmDXBuWO-E_8bNU3TBStmgRbxVbdBRfYFZL2mNwQ15MK8TiR4lS00IFIs8Wf1Rpc9K1d4Uvm451gg89tsWIFqv4vnySu9MQyDXRmB0kUrYTHaseDJhTIojIqr4ph2JbDNZ2kAtCd-fK2mZ3QHF8P8HELQiyPp&c=Y-f6xPDPq7GWY4xro0026gG6H7PL5U_qJGiC_F31T449MGuOYkRLAw==&ch=Su6NcYCSp4c1E0JFdRzgR_8G0CzWBwouWaQtiNgRXP4g0HYXe6Jwfg==__;!!IvMiCv_-VA!lz2f3-s1xafCvMP-VErRRqvlzcvMSdChajDiegouI9KIdZ7Ys0zSDqMai5szN3W1lfuYFIyR$


Catoctin District Supervisor 

Loudoun County Board of Supervisors  
Loudoun County, Virginia 
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